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Subject: meeting with AmCham EU - follow-up

Attachments: amcham_eu_single_market_web.pdf; 20190913_EU-US factsheet.pdf

Dear Maciej,

Thank you and your colleagues-and-so much for our meeting last week. — and |
really appreciated your willingness to meet with us despite this very busy period. It was a real pleasure
to meet you all.

We look forward to engaging with you and with Commissioner Wojciechowski during this new legislative
term — your portfolio certainly an interesting one and we look forward to further discussing the Long-
Term Vision for Rural Areas; Farm to Fork and the recalibration of CAP among others. As discussed at
our meeting there are different platforms that we could propose for the Commissioner as well as to you
and other members of the Cabinet to share your priorities, get feedback and discuss with business.

First of all, our Agriculture and Food Committee would be pleased to meet you to discuss more in
depth the priorities and issues related to agriculture as well as the problems the American agro-food
companies are facing in the EU and what areas need improvement. Some of the most active members of
the committee are representatives from Cargill; MSD; Herbalife; Amway; ADM; Syngenta. In terms of
date and time, we’d be happy to accommodate your agenda on either Friday, 13 March (as of 14h) or

Monday, 16 March (between 13h30 and 16h). Should you have more questions, my colleague-
-in cc), would be happy to assist you.

For future engagement with Commissioner Wojciechowski, one idea could be to build something around
the AmCham EU’s Agro-Food Roundtable in mid-May (date thc). The event will gather participants from
governments, international organisations, industry and NGOs and we usually co-organise this with the
European Commission and US Department of Agriculture.

As follow up to our meeting, we also want to share with you, as discussed, our Single Market study (also
attached) and platform as well as our EU-US factsheet (in attachment) that you were interested in. We
hope that you can find it useful for your work in the Cabinet.

Looking forward to hearing from you. Please do not hesitate to reach out if we can help you further in
any way as we stand ready to help. We wish you, the Commissioner and the entire team much success
for the upcoming weeks, months and overall term.

Best regards,
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